
From: Karin Anette Pedersen
To: Thanet Extension
Subject: Feedback on consultation regarding the Thanet Extension Offshore Wind Farm Transboundary Notification
Date: 21 August 2018 11:18:59

Dear Conor Rafferty,
 
Denmark hereby confirms receipt of your consultation regarding the Thanet Extension
Offshore Wind Farm.
Since Denmark stated in the notification that we had no comments and did not want to
participate in the process, we have no further comments on the matter.
 
 
Best regards

Karin Anette Pedersen
Point of Contact for Notification ( Espoo) | Landskab & Skov
+45 72 54 47 42 | +45 93 58 80 94 | kaape@mst.dk

Ministry of Environment and Food of Denmark
Environmental Protection Agency | Haraldsgade 53 | 2100 Copenhagen Ø | Tel. +45 72 54 20 00 | mst@mst.dk |
mst.dk
 
 
 

Fra: Thanet Extension [mailto:ThanetExtension@pins.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sendt: 15. august 2018 16:58
Til: Karin Anette Pedersen
Emne: Thanet Extension Offshore Wind Farm Transboundary Notification
 
Dear Sirs,
 
Please find attached correspondence regarding transboundary notification for
Thanet Extension Offshore Wind Farm.
 
Kind regards,
 
Conor
 
Conor Rafferty
EIA and Land Rights Advisor

National Infrastructure Planning
Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN
Direct Line: 0303 444 5096
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: conor.rafferty@pins.gsi.gov.uk
 
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning
Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
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Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning 
Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for 
lawful purposes.
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 
If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.
 
This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by 
Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.
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